
Women in Aviation Gulf Coast Chapter is proud to announce collaboration with
Pensacola Air Flight School to offer one deserving student a chance to pursue their
aviation goals in becoming a pilot.

This scholarship can be used for any rating. Funds are to be used at Pensacola Air
Flight School.

Details and Requirements
● Two recommendation letters
● Must be a member of Women in Aviation and you can obtain membership by

going to wai.org
● Typed one page essay following the essay description below

Descriptive essay should address the following:

● Name and contact information
● What motivated you to pursue aviation
● Short-term, mid-term, and long-range goals
● How the scholarship will help you achieve your objective
● If you receive this scholarship, what will you do to give back to the aviation

community?

Scholarship applications are due September 1, 2022 and can be email to
waigulfcoastchapter@gmail.com


